
2016 Small Fry Cheerleading 
 
Small Fry Cheerleading is a sideline cheer program that runs about 10 weeks in 
conjunction with Helena Small Fry Football.  Depending on the number of girls the 
group may be split into squads and assigned to cheer on different fields and/or 
games.  All practices are held outdoors in the backyard at HAC and in the case of 
inclement weather will be in the gym. 
 
 

o Open to girls entering grades 3-8 
 

o $120 fee includes rental uniform plus t-shirt and hair bow to keep 
 

o Cookie dough fundraiser available to offset participant fee 
 
 
 

Important Dates: 
 

 
Parent Meeting and Uniform Fitting: Tuesday, August 9, 6:00 p.m. 
Fundraising Packet sent home 
 
First Practice August 10th 

 
Practices Wednesday and Thursday 5:45-7:00 at HAC, 3340 McHugh Lane 
 
Fundraising packets & money due August 24th + remainder of participant fee 

 

Saturday games begin Sept. 3rd 
 

Final halftime performance: 
Vigilante Stadium for Junior and Senior Championship Games Oct. 20th 

 
 
 


